
Ben & Jerry’s SCOOP NIGHT!

Thursday, May 18, 2023

from 5:00-8:00pm

presents...

The Ridgewood Cambodia Project

Teachers and Principals from Ridgewood Public Schools

will be scooping! You don’t want to miss this!

All proceeds will support our sister schools in Cambodia

Contact us at: RidgewoodCambodia@gmail.com

GA
ME

S!
GA

ME
S! MUSIC!

MUSIC!


